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BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
(A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI)  

                                                              

 

Session: 2023-24 
 

Date: October 21, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings! 
 

With the festive season of Navratri and Dussehra upon us, we extend our warmest greetings 

and best wishes to all our students and their families. 

Kindly note that the school will remain closed on 23rd & 24th October 2023, on the occasion 

of Navami and Dussehra respectively. The regular school will resume on Wednesday, 

October 25, 2023 and the school time will be adjusted for the winter season. The school will 

commence at 8:30 AM and departure will be at 2:30 PM. We request all students to be 

punctual and reach the bus stop in time according to half an hour time adjustment. 

On this joyous occasion, let us come together to celebrate the triumph of virtue and 

goodness. May the divine blessings of Goddess Durga fill your homes with happiness, 

prosperity and good fortune. Let the spirit of Dussehra inspire us all to conquer the negativity 

within and around us, fostering a sense of unity, love and understanding in our community. 

We wish you and your family a blissful Navratri and a joyous Dussehra! 

 

Best regards  

BPSG 
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